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Dear Parent/Carer        17/3/25  
  
Your child has been selected to represent the school and take part in the ‘Hot Cross Bun Run’ at St 
Thomas More High School. This is on Monday 24th March. Your child will leave Sacred Heart by 
coach at 9:00 and will return to school approximately at 12:00pm.   
For any parents coming to watch, the race events will not begin to near 10:00.  
   
The Hot Cross bun run is a Cross Country event and there will be a boy and a girls race for 
each year group.   
YR 3 & 4- 1200 M    YR 5 & 6- 1600 M  
    

• Parents and Carers are welcome to come and watch/support.    
• You will not be able to park in the school car park or have access through the school.   
• Access for the cross country will be via the Bridgewater Drive entrance.   
• The gate for the Bridgewater Drive entrance is located beside the church/Cockethurst 

Close.    
  
Children must remember to bring the following items:  
   

• Water and healthy snack for energy   
• Appropriate footwear; trainers or studded boots can be worn for wet/muddy ground.  
• Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather.   
• School PE uniform. Pupils can come to school in their kit.     

  
 If you are willing for your child to take part in the event, please can you register your 
child’s place on our School Money site. This must be done to ensure we have had your 
consent.   
   
Your sincerely,  
Mr Jarvis  
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